
From: Tywanda Kirk <Tywanda.Kirk@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 10:48 AM 
To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Board of Ethics Approval 

  

Good morning, Lisa, 

 

Emma Boylan, Breana Pipkins, Emily Hoover, Swati Goyal, and Ajanta Patel attended the 
International Population Data Linkage Network Conference (IPDLN) September 15-20, 2024. 
This conference was hosted by Northwestern University. It was held at Chicago Fairmont, 
Millenium Park 200 North Columbus Drive, Chicago, Illinois. The staff members that attended 
are directly involved in programmatic work to modernize chronic disease data. The staff 
members registration fee range was from $800-$950 per person. CSTE will reimburse the city 
for staff members registration/workshop fees. 

 

• Emma Boylan paid a fee of $800.00 

• Breana Pipkins paid a fee of $500.00 

• Emily Hoover paid a fee of $800.00 

• Swati Goyal was comped/gifted  

• Ajanta Patel had no fees attached to attendance 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tywanda Kirk 

Administrative Assistant III 

Chicago Department of Public Health-Chronic Disease 

111 W. Washington, 4th fl. 

Chicago, Illinois 60602 

Phone: (312) 747-8815 

Tywanda.Kirk@cityofchicago.org 
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